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Voting by mail is the way to go! It allows all citizens an equal opportunity to vote by 

significantly lowering the barriers of voting in person. Vote by mail lets me vote 

without having to take time off work, find a ride, or wait in line with a painful hip. My 

mail-in ballot is my voice, my participation in the government. Please do not advance 

this old-fashioned bad idea. Please, please, please retain vote by mail so that I, and 

all other Oregonians, can have an equal voice. Thank you for the opportunity to 

comment. 


